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The City Councillor position for Ward 25 is currently vacant.  
A By-Election will be held on Monday, September 29 to fill the vacancy.  
 
The four Community Associations in the southern half of Ward 25 are hosting 
the following candidate forums for residents to meet candidates. 
 
Saturday, September 13 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
Port Union Community Centre, 5450 Lawrence Avenue East 
 
Tuesday, September 16 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Royal Canadian Legion, 305 Morrish Road 
 
As there are 20 registered candidates, rather than a debate, the candidate 
forums will feature a “candidate marketplace” where residents can meet 
candidates in one place, engage in conversations, and receive campaign 
literature. 
 

�� Voting Day for the By-Election is Monday, September 29 from 10:00 a.m. to 
8:00 p.m. Advance Voting takes place on Saturday, September 20 and 
Sunday, September 21 from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
 
Are you on the Voters’ List? Do you know where to vote? Check the City of 
Toronto’s MyVote website at toronto.ca/MyVote. For comprehensive 
information about the By-Election visit toronto.ca/ByElection or contact 311.  
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